
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers:  

Another week has gone in a flash here at 

Danbury Park, the children continue to 

impress me with their positive learning 

behaviours and kindness to their peers. 

Class C had a fantastic day at Colchester 

Castle and it was a pleasure to present a 

certificate to the whole class for their 

exemplary behaviour on the trip.  

Thank you to all the parents that attended the 

workshop on ‘Understanding Childhood 

Anxiety’ I found it really informative with my 

parent as well as headteacher hat on! We 

look forward to welcoming the Mental Health 

in School Teams into school soon to start 

working with some classes and we are 

discussing possible future parent workshops.  

Wishing you a lovely weekend, 

Sam Jones  

 

 

 

 

House Point Winners: 
Congratulations to the Hawk Owls, 

their second time at the top of the 

house point chart!  

 

I look forward to seeing as many parents 

as possible at the DPSA AGM on 

Thursday 10th October.  We encourage 

as many people as possible to attend 

and support future valuable fundraising 

for the school.  

 

Thank you to the DPSA who have funded 

new teacher white boards in every class 

and a great big thanks to Mr Lawday 

who has been busily putting these up in 

every class.  
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 Friday 4th October 2024 
  

 

School Lottery 

Please support the school by purchasing a 

ticket for the School Lottery, all funds raised 

go to towards resources for the school.  

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery

/school/danbury-park-community-primary-

school    

 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/danbury-park-community-primary-school
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/danbury-park-community-primary-school
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/danbury-park-community-primary-school


 

 

 

 

National Poetry Day – Thursday 3rd 

October and Poetry Competition.  

We celebrated National Poetry Day 

yesterday, with our very own poet Ms 

Middleton leading an assembly on this 

years theme of ‘Counting’ 

Ms Middleton enjoys writing poetry for 

children and inspiring them to write their 

own. Her work has appeared in 

anthologies and various print magazines 

and online journals. You can find some of 

her poems at The Caterpillar, Little 

Thoughts Press, Northern Gravy and 

Candlestick Press. Ms Middleton set the 

children a challenge to write their own 

poem on ‘Counting’ for a school 

competition. They may interpret the 

theme as they wish; ‘counting’ as in 

numbers or ‘counting’ as in what counts?  

Please encourage your child to bring their 

poems into school by Wednesday 16th 

October, there will house points for all 

entries and winning certificates.  

 

Dates for your diary: 

7/10 – Class D Trip to West Stow Village 

7-10 and 8/10 – Year 6 Bikeability Group 1 

9/10 and 10/10 – Year 6 Bikeability Group 2 

10/10 – DPSA AGM 7pm – School Hall 

14/10 and 15/10 – Year 6 Bikeability Group 3 

9/10 – Class F and G Trip to Hedingham Castle 

11/10 – Class E – Stone Age Day 

15/10 – Classes J and H Harvest Assembly 

16/10 – Classes G and F Harvest Assembly  

18/10 – DPSA School Disco 

22/10 – Parent Consultations 

24/10 – Parent Consultations 

25/10 – Inset Day – no children in school 

  

 

  


